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 (
WELCOME BACK
We
 hope you have all had a great holiday.  The children all look fantastic in their school uniform. Our new P1s look great too and are settling in well.
 From 4
th
 September all children are in school from 8.50 am to 3.15 pm
We are also looking forward to welcoming all our new Nursery children throughout the term.
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 (
STAFFING
We would like to welcome 
back 
Mrs 
Ireland
 from Maternity Leave, and also welcome the following new members of staff:-
M
iss Ferguson
 
(Principal Teacher) 
– Primary 
2
Miss 
Dal
ry
mple
 – Primary 4
Mr Tarrant – Primary 7
Miss Henry – Communication Support Worker – Primary 1
Ms Richardson – Communication Support Worker – Nursery
We are also sad to be losing Mrs 
Sneddon
 (Miss Craddock) on 14
th
 September as she is moving away. We wish her well.
)








 (
P
2 –P7
 CURRICULUM TALK
We will have a curriculum talk for all 
P2 – P7 parents 
on 
Wednesday 13th
 September from 
4.00 pm to 5.10 pm.  You should have received a letter about this.
)


 (
SCHOOL LUNCHES
A reminder that all school lunches for P4 –P7 are now £1.90 per day.
  Thank you.
)

 (
CALENDAR OF EVENTS
Please find attached the calendar of events for the year. There may be times when we need to change dates but will keep you informed as best we can.
)
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